
 

Re: Technical Amendment Request  

 

 

 

24 February 2020       Reg. No.: CR07794 

 

 

Dear Ms. Williamson, 

 

I would like to acknowledge your response of 14 December 2020 to the information requested 

in our letter of 13 November 2020.  

In order to facilitate the change requested it is necessary to amend Condition 1.2 of the current 

licence to refer to the new proposed boundary. In this case, the boundary change will occur in 

both the horizontal and vertical planes. Drawing number P2048-0100-0002 provided with the 

technical amendment request already delineates the horizontal boundary. However, a drawing 

delineating the vertical limits of the new boundary is also required, as outlined in our letter of 

13 November 2020, as follows: 

 In order to progress the request, please provide a detailed up to date drawing of the 

vertical profile of the proposed licensed boundary clearly showing the vertical limits of 

the boundary in terms of depth below existing ground level. The drawing should include 

any relevant features such as the surface slab, landfill cap, the materials recovery 

facility and civic amenity area, the subsurface landfilled waste and any relevant 

infrastructure such as the surface and waste water drainage and landfill gas collection. 

You are requested to provide the above information within one month of this notice. In the 

absence of this information, the Agency will not be in a position to facilitate your request. 

Please direct any queries that you may have in relation to the above to the Inspector Jim 

Johnson at licensing@epa.ie. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

_________________  

 

Jim Johnson 



Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

 


